
My work deals with the Czechoslovak State Secondary School in Great Britain which
was operated by the Czechoslovak government-in-exile from 1940 to 1945 as a part of the
Czechoslovak school system. Information on origin and organization of this school and also
information on its cultural and promotional activities are specified here. A part of this work is
dedicated to professors and students of this school. The students had their own organization
called „Club of Czechoslovak High School Students“ which organized cultural and sport
activities of the school as well as edited a school magazine and took part at students
management of the school. Some memories of former students themselves are added to
demonstrate a global atmosphere of the school and to show student's perspective on classwork
and school organization.


